
The young
people have

greatly
benefitted from
the donation of

the bikes to
allow them to
improve their
experience by

safely exploring
the new bike

track. This
donation has not

only allowed
them to safely

learn how to ride
a bike, it has also
increased their

confidence, well-
being and

fitness. Thank
you very much! -
Stoneside Family

Support

Thank you for
your donation of

7 bikes, 
Denholm Energy!
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